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12.7.22 

Dear parents and carers 

As you may be aware we are heading into a heatwave. Although this can be something to 

look forward to it can also cause problems for us in school if your child is not prepared and 

children can become ill. 

Please read through the following information and make sure you child can enjoy the warm 

weather safely: 

• Your child must have a named hat in school. We may make the decision that if your 

child does not have a hat they cannot play out. Please let me reiterate that you 

MUST put your child’s name in their hat. 

• Your child may bring sunglasses to school – but they need to be responsible for them 

• You MUST put sun cream on your child before they come to school. Your child is 

allowed to bring the sun cream to school, again please put on their name onto the 

bottle, however they will need to apply the cream themselves 

• Your child needs to always have a water bottle in school. This will be refilled, and 

they will have it during breaks and lunches – again, you guessed it, name the bottle! 

• We may make the decision to keep the children inside if the weather is too hot.  

• If you have any gazebos we could borrow until the end of the school year we would 

be appreciative. This is to give shade on the playground – please drop these into the 

main office.  

• Please read the warm weather procedures sent with this letter 

Many thanks and we appreciate your cooperation  

 

Mrs Jones  

Head Teacher  


